

Mid Murray Council meeting update

Council held its most recent meeting on Tuesday 17 January 2023 at which the following items were discussed or determined:

- The following reports were received:
 - Monthly Financial Reports December 2022.
 - Infrastructure & Field Services Summary Report.
- David Whitbread was appointed Presiding Member of Mid Murray Council's Audit and Risk Committee.
- Sitting fees for attendance at the Audit and Risk Committee meetings for the Presiding and Independent Members was set. The sitting fee will increase at the start of the next (3) three calendar years by the annual Adelaide CPI released at the preceding September quarter.
- Mayor Bailey and Cr MacGregor were appointed to the Mannum Waters working group.
- Council consented to Downer Utilities Australia Pty Ltd application for a liquor licence at the temporary workers accommodation facility at Morgan.
- The Management Agreement with the Morgan Small Bore Rifle Club for management of the common areas of the Morgan Sporting Complex was approved.
- Council endorsed the draft Council Members' Allowance and Benefits Policy subject to amendments in relation to the Mayor's access to the Council Pool Vehicle.

Ben Scales Chief Executive Officer Mid Murray Council